

The opioid crisis has come to our county. In response the library staff had a training recently on how to help patrons in overdose mode. We were shown how to recognize the symptoms and how to administer nasal Narcan. Further, we were given test strips to test for the presence of fentanyl in drugs. The test kits are available at the front desk no judgement or questions asked by our trained professional staff. Thanks to the Yurok tribe for the training!

The blinds are up! The blinds for the West walls were installed on Friday November 27th by Andrew Napier of Friends of the Library and Danny Clark the new Literacy Program director. Thank you for taking the time to install our blinds! Our patrons will no longer be blinded by the bright sun on days when it is sunny!

Our children's program directors are busy putting together Christmas gift bags! Dates of hand out to be determined.

Our Christmas tree is up in our lobby! It was donated by Marian Allman!

Holiday hours:

Christmas Eve: Friday December 24 we will be closing at 1pm.

Christmas Day: Saturday December 25 Closed

New Year's Eve: Friday December 31 we will be closing at 1 pm

New Year's Day: Saturday January 1 Closed.